Gwendolyn W. McMullins 1245 Rubio Vista Rd. Altadena, CA 91001 May 18, 2020

Ms. Nikki Winslow, Director Altadena Library District 600 E. Mariposa Street Altadena, CA 91001

Dear Director Winslow,

I am writing this letter to inform you of my resignation as a trustee with the Altadena Library District, effective June 1, 2020. It has been my pleasure to serve on the Trustee Board for almost nine years. I believe that it is now time for me to step down and make way for new leadership.

I would like to extend my deepest gratitude and respect to you and the Trustee Board for your loyalty, dedication, and tireless service to the Altadena Library District. It has been an honor and privilege working with each of you and our dedicated library staff. Furthermore, I am extremely proud of the leadership with which you exemplify as our new District Director. I have no doubt that your leadership will continue to be highly effective and instrumental in leading the district into even greater heights. More importantly, I am confident that your leadership will achieve the goals and objectives around what I believe to be the best kept secret in Altadena: our Libraries.

Serving as a trustee has been a wonderful experience and I have learned a great deal. And while I will miss each of you, please know that I am available and willing to assist when time permits. I wish you, the trustees and staff all the best as you continue working on behalf of our community and uplifting our beautiful city.

With Gratitude,

Gwendolyn McMullins

Awendolin Mc Hullins